

Festival 2020 Report For B.C. Federation A.G.M.Oct. 17, 2020

We are currently on hold waiting for word of a breakthrough in a vaccine for Covit 19. It will take a miracle to correct this virus so that we can even hope of having a Festival.

Currently we have 445 Dancers still registered. The Cancellation numbers just keep going up and now some 200 have applied to cancel. We have spent \$6,355.32 over and above our Facility Rent for which we have been promised a full reimbursement. The only ongoing expense at present is for Postage. We should make a decision early in the new year whether the Festival will go ahead or not.

Norm Cox, Co-Chair.